
 
 

THIRD GRADE NEWSLETTER 
Week of February 3, 2020 

 
Upcoming Activities 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
The final parent/teacher conferences of the 
year will be held on February 12th & 13th. 
The window for signing up for conference 
slots opened up today.  
No School on Friday – February 14th.         

No school on Friday – March 6th.  
Spring Break – March 9th – 13th.  

Anchorage Symphony Orchestra 
If you haven’t already, please return 

permission slips ASAP. We have our four 
parent chaperones at this time, but if 

something changes I will let you know. I will 
notify chaperones via email. Thank you for 
all of the support.  

Social Studies 
Today we took our assessment on The 

Earliest Americans. We then began looking 
at our next Science unit Earth Science. Our 

first chapter looks at Changes in the Earth’s 
Surface.  

Language Arts 
Reading logs and this week’s spelling list 

were handed out today. Spelling activities 
will be due on Wednesday and Friday.  We 

will continue our reading of Monday with a 
Mad Genius for fluency and 

comprehension. This informative-narrative 

looks at some of  
the accomplishments of Leonardo da Vinci. 

We are now working in section R Spalding  
 

 
 

 
 
Spelling/Vocabulary Word List. Final drafts 
of the student’s informative paragraphs  
should be posted in the hallway over the 
next two days – they are interesting reads. 
This week we will continue looking at 
idioms and appositives.  

Saxon Math 
This week we will get through lessons 70 

thru 73. We will take CT13A on Friday. 
Please continue checking highlighted 

problem, and please continue to encourage 
your child to practice their 

multiplication/division facts.  
Science Fair 

Packets for the Science Fair projects was 

sent home in today’s home folder. I hope 
that all third-graders will consider 

participating.  
Field Trip Chaperones 

Thank you to everyone who volunteered to 
help out on the field trip next week. 

Unfortunately, there were only four spots 
available, so I gave the spots to the first 

four families to respond.  If any of those 
families bows out I will just work down my 

list in the order I received them. The four 
families are: Cape family, Collison family, 

Inman family, and the Spanos family.  

Kleenex  
We are in need of some Kleenex for the 

classroom. We greatly appreciate any 
donations you can make.  


